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David Hessell Cercado
08/27/2022 11:17 AM
20-1482

I’ve lived in Silver Lake for 22 years. Every time I’m about for a
walk and I walk by or up or down the Slope Park in Maltman, I
smile. It seems so improbable that the space is there and it
provides enjoyment to people who pass by. I am for development
in the neighborhood, and I’'m also for preserving open space that
pedestrians can use. In the case of the Slope Park, any
development on that lot will not yield many additional units, but
eliminating the public right away will diminish the enjoyment for
pedestrians like me. For these reasons, I am against the street
vacation.



Name:

Date Submitted:

Council File No:

Comments for Public Posting:

Communication from Public

D. Kinney
08/27/2022 11:25 AM
20-1482

Please do not allow even more multiplex buildings in this
formerly quiet “neighborhood” despite its single-family
designation. Homes are remodeled, then post multiple addresses
at the mailbox, making for crowded streets and difficulties finding
space for trash receptacles on pick-up days. Those developers
who remodel older homes into huge eyesores but who then rent
the homes at exorbitant prices force new tenants into sharing the
space in order to pay the rent but that causes putting more cars on
the already crowded street, making things hard for everyone in the
neighborhood. Having the open space of Slope Park is a welcome
refuge. Please don’t completely destroy this neighborhood.



Communication from Public

Name: Daniel Romer-Friedman
Date Submitted: 08/27/2022 04:58 PM
Council File No: 20-1482

Comments for Public Posting: This park is very important for our walking path. My dog loves it
there, it’s her favorite part of our walk down to sunset. Especially
on a hot day, it’s a welcome respite from the sun filled
neighborhood. If it didn’t exist, [ don’t think I would make i I
would greatly appreciate it if the park stayed.



